
Final Resolution – Amendment to Construction 
Contract for Lago Vista T3 Substation

Jonathan Greene I Chief Operations Officer - Transmission

January 17, 2025



• Project approved in 2023 Capital 
Improvement Plan

• Project will add a 3rd transformer in the new 
yard at Lago Vista Substation

• Construction contract awarded to Lambda 
Construction in February 2024

• Construction began in September 2024
• Following award of construction contract, 

additional scope was determined, requiring 
change order to contract

• Requesting approval for change order to 
contract

• Construction will complete in May 2025
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